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Goshen Valley Staffing Need 
 
Goshen Valley has an urgent need for staffing to help with schooling. With the local high schools 
shutting down and students engaging in virtual learning, they need individuals that can help with 
schoolwork, monitoring, answering questions, etc. Nine individuals will be needed depending on what 
happens with the schools. This opportunity may also extend to middle and elementary school 
children. These positions have the potential to be paid positions with locations at the YMCA on Marietta 
Highway or the Reinhardt Library. There will be an interview process with the Education Coordinator. If 
interested, please contact Stacey Cooper at scooper@goshenvalley.org. This may be a wonderful 
opportunity for anyone who may not be working as a teacher right now or is a retired educator. Thank 
you for your help!  
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